HUMAN DIMENSIONS OF STRATEGIC LEADERSHIP

A Selected Bibliography



U.S. ARMY WAR COLLEGE LIBRARY

September 2013

PREFACE

The topic of Human Dimensions of Strategic Leadership is linked to the Institutional Learning Objectives of the U.S. Army War College. This selected bibliography lists references for readings on leadership ethics, communication, and organizational leadership skills and development.

With certain exceptions, the materials in this bibliography are dated 2010 to the present. For older materials, please see *Human Dimensions of Strategic Leadership*, compiled by Lenore K. Garder, January 2010. All items are available through the USAWC Library. For your convenience, we have added U.S. Army War College Library call numbers, Internet addresses, or database links at the end of each entry. Web sites were accessed September 2013.

Due to licensing agreements, access to articles in the Library's subscription databases is limited to current USAWC faculty, staff, and students. When off-network, USAWC personnel should use their login and password for remote access. For the Army community stationed elsewhere or deployed, many articles are online in AKO's "My Library" databases. Local libraries are another option.

This bibliography and others compiled by our research librarians are available online through the Library's home page at http://www.usawc.libguides.com/bibliographies.

For additional information, please contact the Research, Instruction, and Access Services Division, U.S. Army War College Library, by sending an e-mail message to USAWC.LibraryR@us.army.mil, or by phoning DSN 242-4259 or Commercial (717) 245-4259.

Compiled by Amie V. Stone, MLS Research Librarian

HUMAN DIMENSIONS OF STRATEGIC LEADERSHIP

A Selected Bibliography

September 2013

Contents

OVERVIEW	1
BIOGRAPHICAL	2
CIVIL-MILITARY RELATIONS	5
COMMUNICATION, CONFLICT, NEGOTIATION	7
ETHICS, MORALS, AND VALUES	9
FOCUSED LEADERSHIP SKILLS AND DEVELOPMENT	15
ORGANIZATIONAL CLIMATE, CHANGE, AND DECISION MAKING	25
WOMEN AND LEADERSHIP	32
OTHER BIBLIOGRAPHIES	34
WEBSITES	35
PATHWAYS TO UPDATING RESEARCH	36

OVERVIEW

Books, Documents, and Internet Resources

- Bryman, Alan, et al., eds. *The Sage Handbook of Leadership*. Los Angeles: Sage, 2011. 551pp. (HM1261 .S345 2011)
- Goldsmith, Marshall. *The AMA Handbook of Leadership*. New York: American Management Association, 2010. 269pp. (HD57.7 .A43 2010)
- Kouzes, James M. *The Truth about Leadership: The No-Fads, Heart-of-the-Matter Facts You Need to Know.* San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2010. 197pp. (HD57.7 .K684 2010)
- Russell, Nan S. *The Titleless Leader: How to Get Things Done When You're Not in Charge*. Pompton Plains, NJ: Career Press, 2012. 234pp. (HD57.7 .R87 2012)
- Style, Charles, Nicholas Beale, and David Ellery. *In Business and Battle: Strategic Leadership in the Civilian and Military Spheres*. Burlington: Gower, 2012. 144pp. (HD57.7 .I53 2012)
- Thompson, Mark. "Become a Great Leader." In Now, Build a Great Business!: 7 Ways to Maximize Your Profits in Any Market, 1-32. New York: American Management Association, 2011. (HD57.7 .T56 2011)
- Zinni, Anthony C. Leading the Charge: Leadership Lessons from the Battlefield to the Boardroom. New York: Palgrave Macmillan, 2009. (HD57.7 .Z56 2009)

U.S. Army War College Student Papers

- Riley, John M. *Returning to Army Leadership*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 15, 2011. 22pp. (AD-A560-249) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA560249
- Stanley, Philip W. *Understanding Leadership*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 16, 2011. 23pp. (AD-A543-743) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA543743

Periodical Articles

- Lejeune, John A. "A Legacy of Esprit and Leadership." *Marine Corps Gazette* 97, no. 2 (February 2013): 8-14. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Winand, Timothy E. "Leadership." *Marine Corps Gazette* 94, no. 12 (December 2010): 63-65. <u>ProQuest</u>

BIOGRAPHICAL

- Bennis, Warren G. *Still Surprised: A Memoir of a Life in Leadership*. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2010. 236pp. (HC102.5 .B46A3 2010)
- Broadwell, Paula. *All In: The Education of General David Petraeus*. New York: Penguin Press, 2012. 394pp. (E897.4 .P48B76 2012)
- Chernow, Ron. Washington: A Life. New York: Penguin Press, 2010. 904pp. (E312 .C54 2010)
- Cloud, David, and Greg Jaffe. *The Fourth Star: Four Generals and the Epic Struggle for the Future of the United States Army*. New York: Crown, 2009. 330pp. (DS79.76.C57 2009)
- Cox, Edward. *Grey Eminence: Fox Conner and the Art of Mentorship*. Stillwater, OK: New Forums Press, 2011. 120pp. (U53 .C6C69 2011)
- Elliot, Jay. *Leading Apple with Steve Jobs: Management Lessons from a Controversial Genius*. Hoboken: Wiley, 2012. 175pp. (QA76.2 .J63E45 2012)
- Ellis, Lee. *Leading with Honor: Leadership Lessons from the Hanoi Hilton*. Cumming, GA: FreedomStar Media, 2012. 233pp. (HD57.7 .E45 2012)
- Fox, Wesley L. Six Essential Elements of Leadership: Marine Corps Wisdom of a Medal of Honor Recipient. Annapolis: Naval Institute Press, 2011. 169pp. (UB210 .F69 2011)
- Harris, Gail. A Woman's War: The Professional and Personal Journey of the Navy's First African American Female Intelligence Officer. Lanham: Scarecrow Press, 2010. 270pp. (VB231.U6H37 2010)
- Heefner, Wilson Allen. *Dogface Soldier: The Life of General Lucian K. Truscott, Jr.* Columbia: University of Missouri Press, 2010. 377pp. (E745 .T78H44 2010)
- Jeffers, Henry Paul. *Marshall: Lessons in Leadership*. New York: Palgrave Macmillan, 2010. 204pp. (E745 .M37J44 2010)
- Laver, Harry S. A General Who Will Fight: The Leadership of Ulysses S. Grant. Lexington: University Press of Kentucky, 2013. 195pp. (E672 .L38 2013)
- Mansoor, Peter R. *Baghdad at Sunrise: A Brigade Commander's War in Iraq*. New Haven: Yale University Press, 2008. 365pp. (DS79.76 .M15 2008)
- McChrystal, Stanley A. *My Share of the Task: A Memoir*. New York: Portfolio/Penguin, 2013. 452pp. (E897.4 .M38A3 2013)
- Powell, Colin L. *It Worked for Me: In Life and Leadership*. New York: Harper, 2012. 238pp. (E840.5 .P68A4 2012)

- Rice, Condoleezza. *No Higher Honor: A Memoir of My Years in Washington*. New York: Crown Publishers, 2011. 766pp. (E840.8 .R48R533 2011)
- Rickard, John Nelson. *Advance and Destroy: Patton as Commander in the Bulge*. Lexington: University Press of Kentucky, 2011. 490pp. (D756.5 .A7R53 2011)
- Rickard, John Nelson. *The Politics of Command: Lieutenant-General A. G. L. McNaughton and the Canadian Army, 1939-1943*. Toronto: University of Toronto Press, 2010. 366pp. (D736 .R53 2010)
- Ricks, Thomas E. *The Generals: American Military Command from World War II to Today*. New York: Penguin Press, 2012. 558pp. (E745 .R43 2012)
- Schultz, Duane P. *Custer: Lessons in Leadership*. Basingstoke: Palgrave Macmillan, 2011. 206pp. (E467.1 .C99S38 2011)
- Sorley, Lewis. Westmoreland: The General Who Lost Vietnam. Boston: Houghton Mifflin Harcourt, 2011. 395pp. (E840.5 .W4S67 2011)
- Strauss, Barry S. *Masters of Command: Alexander, Hannibal, Caesar, and the Genius of Leadership*. New York: Simon and Schuster, 2012. 289pp. (UB210 .S78 2012)
- Ulbrich, David J. *Preparing for Victory: Thomas Holcomb and the Making of the Modern Marine Corps*, 1936-1943. Annapolis: Naval Institute Press, 2011. 285pp. (E840.5 .H65U43 2011)
- Winton, Harold R. Corps Commanders of the Bulge: Six American Generals and Victory in the Ardennes. Lawrence, KS: University Press of Kansas, 2007. 504pp. (D756.5 .A7W35 2007)
- Yenne, Bill. *Alexander the Great: Lessons from History's Undefeated General*. New York: Palgrave Macmillan, 2010. 204pp. (DF234.2 .Y46 2010)
- Zaloga, Steve. *Dwight Eisenhower: Leadership, Strategy, Conflict*. Oxford: Osprey, 2011. 64pp. (E836 .Z35 2011)
- Zaloga, Steve. *George S. Patton: Leadership, Strategy, Conflict.* Oxford: Osprey, 2012. 64pp. (E745 .B3Z35 2012)
- Zaloga, Steve. *Omar Bradley: Leadership, Strategy, Conflict*. Oxford: Osprey, 2012. 64pp. (E745 .B7Z35 2012)

Denny, Bryan E. *Strategic Leadership, Southern Style: Civilian Statesmen in the Confederacy's War*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 22pp. (AD-A589-311) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589311

- Knortz, James A. *The Strategic Leadership of Admiral Chester W. Nimitz*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 19, 2012. 23pp. (AD-A561-569) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561569
- McHugh, Brian Joseph. *Sir William Howe: A Study in Failed Strategic Leadership*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 43pp. (AD-A589-441) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589441

Periodical Articles

- Graves, Thomas C. "General Richard Cavazos and the Korean War, 1953: A Study in Combat Leadership." *Military Review* 92, no. 4 (July-August 2012): 65-72. ProQuest
- Schneider, James J. "A Leader's Grief: T. E. Lawrence, Leadership, and PTSD." *Military Review* 92, no. 1 (January-February 2012): 75-81. ProQuest

Multimedia

- Broadwell, Paula. *All In: The Education of General David Petraeus*. New York: Penguin Audio, 2012. 12 CDs. (E897.4 .P48B762 2012)
- Chernow, Ron. Washington: A Life. New York: Penguin Audio, 2010. 12 CDs (E312 .C542 2010)
- Frank, Richard B. *Ending the Pacific War: Fleet Admiral Ernest J. King and the New History.* 83 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, May 16, 2010. Streaming video. http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_557.wmv
- Gole, Henry G. *General William E. DePuy: Preparing the Army for Modern War.* 72 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, January 21, 2008. Streaming video. http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32 261.wmv
- Jaffe, Greg. *The Fourth Star: Four Generals and the Epic Struggle for the Future of the United States Army*. [Abizaid, Casey, Chiarelli, Petraeus] 77 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, December 16, 2009. Streaming video. http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_492.wmv
- Mansoor, Peter R. *Baghdad at Sunrise: A Brigade Commander's War in Iraq*. 79 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, October 21, 2009. DVD and streaming video. (DS79.76 .M152 2009) http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_469.wmv
- Palmer, Dave R. *George Washington's Military Genius*. Ashland, OR: Blackstone Audio, 2012. 7 CDs. (E230 .P32 2012)
- Powell, Colin L. *It Worked for Me: In Life and Leadership*. New York: Harper Audio, 2012. 7 CDs. (E840.5 .P68A42 2012)

- Rafuse, Ethan S. We Always Understood Each Other so Well: McClellan, Lee, and the War in the East. 73 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, July 18, 2012. Streaming video. http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_654.wmv
- Ricks, Thomas E. *The Generals: American Military Command from World War II to Today*. 75min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, March 13, 2013. DVD and streaming video. (E745 .R43 2012) http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_662.wmv
- Sommers, Richard J. *The Generalship of Ulysses S. Grant and the American Civil War.* 81 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, February 2011. Streaming video. http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_630.wmv
- Sorley, Lewis. *Westmoreland: The General Who Lost Vietnam.* 89 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, October 19, 2011. Streaming video. http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_638.wmv
- Ulbrich, David J. *Preparing for Victory: Thomas Holcomb and the Making of the Modern Marine Corps*, 1936-1943. 68 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, July 13, 2011. Streaming video.

 http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_636.wmv
- Viney, Mark A. *A Foot in the Door: General Earle Wheeler's Plan to Invade North Vietnam.* 51 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, January 18, 2011. Streaming video. http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_625.wmv
- Winton, Harold R. *Corps Commanders of the Bulge: Six American Generals and Victory in the Ardennes.* 77 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, February 17, 2010. DVD and streaming video. (D756.5 .A7W35 2010) http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_495.wmv

CIVIL-MILITARY RELATIONS

- Alexander, Jenna M. *Leadership in Whole-of-Government Operations: A Case Study of Security in the Canadian Arctic*. Kingston: Canadian Defence Academy, Canadian Forces Leadership Institute, 2011. 57pp. (UA600 .C45 11-01)
- Chido, Diane E. *Civilian Skills for African Military Officers to Resolve the Infrastructure, Economic Development, and Stability Crisis in Sub-Saharan Africa*. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, March 2011. 44pp. (U413 .A66C45 2011) http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil/pdffiles/PUB1047.pdf

- Fielder, Dave. *Defining Command, Leadership, and Management Success Factors within Stability Operations*. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, June 2011. 69pp. (U413 .P2F54 2011) http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil/pubs/display.cfm?pubID=1070
- Jenks, Chris. "Agency of Risk: The Balance between Protecting Military Forces and the Civilian Population." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 287-308. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)
- Krueger, Nicholas R. *Strategy and Policy: Civilian and Military Leadership in the 21st Century*. Arlington: Association of the United States Army, Institute of Land Warfare, 2013. 6pp. (UA10.5 .N16 13-1) http://www.ausa.org/publications/ilw/DigitalPublications/Documents/nsw13-1/index.html
- Nixon-Eckersall, Richard. *Strategic Leadership in the 'Soft Power' Environment: Are There Lessons for the Military*? London: Royal College of Defence Studies, July 2013. 26pp. http://www.da.mod.uk/colleges/rcds/publications/seaford-house-papers/2013-seaford-house-papers/shp-2013-nixon-eckersall.pdf
- Shulman, Mark R. *Lead Me, Follow Me, or Get Out of My Way: Rethinking and Refining the Civil-Military Relationship.* Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, 2012. 51pp. (U413 .A66S392 2012) http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil/pubs/download.cfm?q=1124
- Talerud, Bo. "Cooperative and Learning-Oriented Leadership Related to Civil-Military Relations in International Missions? A Relational Approach." In *Mission Critical: Smaller Democracies' Role in Global Stability Operations*, edited by Christian Leuprecht, Jodok Troy, and David Last, 177-196. Montreal: McGill-Queen's University Press, 2010. (JZ6374 .M57 2010)
- Thaler, David E., ed. *Mullahs, Guards, and Bonyads: An Exploration of Iranian Leadership Dynamics*. Santa Monica: RAND, 2010. 144pp. (DS318.825 .M84 2010) http://www.rand.org/pubs/monographs/2009/RAND_MG878.pdf

- Barzyk, Daniel J. *The Role of Senior Leaders in Fostering Interagency Cooperation*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 27, 2011. 32pp. (AD-A560-877) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA560877
- Conrad, Shane B. Loyalty, Leadership, and the Profession: A Grass Roots Approach to Civil-Military Relations. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 24, 2011. 26pp. (AD-A553-154) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA553154
- Lowe, Robert E. *Grant and Petraeus: Perspectives on Civil-Military Relations*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 28, 2011. 33pp. (AD-A543-685) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA543685

- Rietdijk, Wilfred S. *The Multi-Disciplinary Command Team in Counterinsurgency Operations*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 14, 2011. 27pp. (AD-A547-345) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA547345
- Touzinsky, David. *Civil-Military Relations, National Security and the Chairman of the JCS* [Joint Chiefs of Staff]. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 8, 2010. 26pp. (AD-A518-416) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA518416

Periodical Articles

- Dubik, James M. "Prudence, War and Civil-Military Relations." *Army* 60, no. 9 (September 2010): 19-21. ProQuest
- Han, Jeffrey S., and Brion D. Youtz. "Grains of Truth: The Role of Civil-Military Support Elements in Special Operations." *Special Warfare* 25, no. 3 (July-September 2012): 40-45. ProQuest
- Harding, Ethan H. "Civil-Military Operations: Ten Commandments for Battlespace Owners." *Marine Corps Gazette* 95, no. 8 (August 2011): 18-22. ProQuest
- Nix, Dayne E. "American Civil-Military Relations: Samuel P. Huntington and the Political Dimensions of Military Professionalism." *Naval War College Review* 65, no. 2 (Spring 2012): 88-104. ProQuest
- Owens, Mackubin Thomas. "What Military Officers Need to Know about Civil-Military Relations." *Naval War College Review* 65, no. 2 (Spring 2012): 67-87. Full Text
- Rafuse, Ethan S. "General McClellan and the Politicians Revisited." *Parameters* 42, no. 2 (Summer 2012): 71-85. ProQuest
- Robers, Brandon. "Public Understanding of the Profession of Arms." *Military Review* 92, no. 6 (November-December 2012): 41-47. ProQuest
- Rockstuhl, Thomas, et al. "Beyond General Intelligence (IQ) and Emotional Intelligence (EQ): The Role of Cultural Intelligence (CQ) on Cross-Border Leadership Effectiveness in a Globalized World." *Journal of Social Issues* 67, no. 4 (December 2011): 825-840. Full Text
- Ulrich, Marybeth P. "The General Stanley McChrystal Affair: A Case Study in Civil-Military Relations." *Parameters* 41, no. 1 (Spring 2011): 86-100. ProQuest

COMMUNICATION, CONFLICT, NEGOTIATION

Books, Documents, and Internet Resources

Farwell, James P. *Persuasion and Power: The Art of Strategic Communication*. Washington, DC: Georgetown University Press, 2012. 282pp. (JA85 .F37 2012)

- Fisher, Roger, and William Ury. *Getting to Yes: Negotiating Agreement without Giving In.* 3rd ed. New York: Penguin, 2011. 204pp. (BF637 .N4F57 2011)
- Komisarjevsky, Chris. *The Power of Reputation: Strengthen the Asset that will Make or Break Your Career*. New York: American Management Association, 2012. 210pp. (HF5381 .K625 2012)
- Men, Linjuan. *The Effects of Organizational Leadership on Strategic Internal Communication and Employee Outcomes*. University of Miami, 2012. 229pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Mearsheimer, John J. Why Leaders Lie: The Truth about Lying in International Politics. New York: Oxford University Press, 2011. 142pp. (JZ1306 .M43 2011)
- Monarth, Harrison. *Executive Presence: The Art of Commanding Respect Like a CEO*. New York: McGraw-Hill, 2010. 251pp. (HD38.2 .M66 2010)
- Warner, Jim, and Kaley Klemp. "Conclusion: Being an Authentic Leader." In *The Drama-Free Office: A Guide to Healthy Collaboration with Your Team, Coworkers, and Boss*, 181-183. Austin: Greenleaf Book Group Press, 2011. (HF5549.5 .E42W27 2011)

- Boyer, Jeffrey A. *George C. Marshall Strategic Leadership Competencies: Lessons for Today's Strategic Leaders*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 25, 2010. 30pp. (AD-A517-939) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA517939
- Davis, Thomas A. *Strategic Communication: A Departmental Transformation*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 24, 2010. 24pp. (AD-A521-335) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA521335
- Day, Carlton L. *President Carter's Leadership at Camp David: Mediation as an Exercise in Strategic Thinking*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 21, 2012. 24pp. (AD-A560-067) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA560067
- Forsyth, Michael J. *Effective Termination of Conflict: Perspectives from 1847 and 2003*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 22, 2012. 65pp. (AD-A561-613) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561613
- Phillips, Stephen C. *Strategic Communication in the System for Health*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 24pp. (AD-A589-880) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589880

Periodical Articles

Connaughton, Stacey, Marissa Shuffler, and Gerald F. Goodwin. "Leading Distributed Teams: The Communicative Constitution of Leadership." *Military Psychology* 23, no. 5 (September 2011): 502-527. Full Text

- Cunningham, Timothy. "Strategic Communication in the New Media Sphere." *Joint Force Quarterly*, no. 59 (4th Quarter 2010): 110-114. ProQuest
- de Vries, Reinout E., Angelique Bakker-Pieper, and Wyneke Oostenveld. "Leadership = Communication? The Relations of 'Leaders' Communication Styles with Leadership Styles, Knowledge Sharing and Leadership Outcomes." *Journal of Business & Psychology* 25, no. 3 (September 2010): 367-380. <u>EBSCO OmniFile</u>
- Donigian, Aram, and Jeff Weiss. "A Failure to Engage: Current Negotiation Strategies and Approaches." *Military Review* 92, no. 3 (May-June 2012): 47-54. ProQuest
- Doty, Joe, and Chuck Doty. "Command Responsibility and Accountability." *Military Review* 92, no. 1 (January-February 2012): 35-38. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Maccoby, Michael, and Tim Scudder. "Leading in the Heat of Conflict." T + D [Training + Development] 65, no. 12 (December 2011): 46-51, 58. ProQuest
- McDermott, Peter J., and Diana Hulse. "Strengthening Police Organizations Through Inter-Personal Leadership." *FBI Law Enforcement Bulletin* 81, no. 10 (October 2012): 19-23. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Neufeld, Derrick J., Zeying Wan, and Yulin Fang. "Remote Leadership, Communication Effectiveness and Leader Performance." *Group Decision and Negotiation* 19, no. 3 (May 2010): 227-246. ProQuest
- Nimon, Harry I., and George J. Graham. "The Effect of Personality on Virtual Communications in Warfare." *Journal of Leadership Studies* 4, no. 4 (Winter 2011): 17-28. Full Text
- Romer, Moritz. "A Helping Hand? The Moderating Role of Leaders' Conflict Management Behavior on the Conflict–Stress Relationship of Employees." *Negotiation Journal* 28, no. 3 (July 2012): 253-277. Full Text
- Salter, Charles, et al. "Virtual Communication, Transformational Leadership, and Implicit Leadership." *Journal of Leadership Studies* 4, no. 2 (Summer 2010): 6-17. Full Text
- Shetach, Ana. "Conflict Leadership." *Journal for Quality & Participation* 35, no. 2 (July 2012): 25-30. EBSCO OmniFile
- Woodward, Ian, and Elizabeth More. "Leadership Communication at the Edge." *Australian Journal of Communication* 37, no. 1 (2010): 111-136. ProQuest

ETHICS, MORALS, AND VALUES

Books, Documents, and Internet Resources

Beerel, Annabel C. "Leadership and Ethics." In *Leadership and Change Management*, 199-218. London: Sage, 2009. (HD57.7 .B44 2009)

- Cerami, Joseph R. "Will What We Think We Know about Leadership and the 'Whole of Govern-ment' Reform Kill the Prospects for Effective and Ethical Change?" In *Rethinking Leadership and "Whole of Government" National Security Reform: Problems, Progress, and Prospects*, edited by Joseph R. Cerami and Jeffrey A. Engel, 1-28. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, May 2010. http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA522339
- Chopra, Deepak. *The Soul of Leadership: Unlocking Your Potential for Greatness*. New York: Harmony Books, 2010. 220pp. (BL325 .L4C56 2010)
- Christmas, Brian, and Paula Holmes-Eber. "Ethics. Leadership, Ethics and Culture in COIN [Counterinsurgency] Operations: Case Examples from Marjeh, Afghanistan." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 13-37. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)
- Croswell, Clyde, and Dan Yaroslaski. "Enacting a Culture of Ethical Leadership: Command and Control as Unifying Mind." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 161-198. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)
- Fan, Shu Chih. *Ethics, Leadership, Ethical Leadership: A Study of Buddhist and American Thoughts.* University of La Verne, 2011. 212pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Fields, Arnold. "Spiritual Leadership in the Battle Space: Who Is in Charge? A Personal Essay." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 455-469. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)
- Fluker, Walter E. *Ethical Leadership: The Quest for Character, Civility, and Community*. Minneapolis: Fortress Press, 2009. 248pp. (BV4597.53 .L43F58 2009)
- Freeman, R. Edward. *Strategic Management: A Stakeholder Approach*. Cambridge, UK: Cambridge University Press, 2010. 276pp. (HD30.28 .F74 2010)
- Goffi, Emmanuel R. "Leadership in a World of Blurred Responsibilities." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 87-110. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)
- Hodges, Dwayne G. *An Executive Position on Military Leadership*. Wilmington University, 2012. 303pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Johnson, Marie C., and Mark A. Smith. "Promoting a Sustainability Ethic in Future Army Leaders at West Point." In *Sustainability and National Security*, edited by James Hartman, et al., 393-416. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Center for Strategic Leadership, 2012. (U413 .C75S87 2012) http://www.csl.army.mil/usacsl/publications/Sustainabilityand NationalSecurity(webversion).pdf

- Lindenmeyer, Vincent R. *The Republic of Moldova Military Institute's Lecture Series: Leader-ship and Ethics*. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Center for Strategic Leadership, 2010. 6pp. http://www.csl.army.mil/usacsl/publications/IP_06_10_MoldovaLES.pdf
- Mele, Domenec. *Management Ethics: Placing Ethics at the Core of Good Management*. New York: Palgrave Macmillan, 2012. 191pp. <u>EBSCO E-book</u>
- Metcalfe, Hal G. Ethical Leadership of the Successor Subsequent to the Ethical Failure of the Predecessor: Creating an Organizational Phoenix. George Washington University, 2011. 745pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Moten, Matthew. *The Army Officers' Professional Ethic: Past, Present, and Future.* Professional Military Ethics Monograph Series. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, February 2010. 28pp. (U413 .A66P7 v.2) http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil/pubs/display.cfm?pubid=966
- Murat, Geoffroy. "Ethics and Irregular Warfare: The Role of the Stakeholder Theory and Care Ethics." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 39-57. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)
- Otis, Paula. "The Religious Factor in Military Leadership." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 435-454. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)
- Pfaff, C. Anthony, et al. "Ethics in Dangerous Situations." In *Leadership in Dangerous Situations: A Handbook for the Armed Forces, Emergency Services, and First Responders*, edited by Patrick J. Sweeney, Michael D. Matthews, and Paul B. Lester, 121-138. Annapolis: Naval Institute Press, 2011. (HD57.7 .L433 2011)
- Rosenthal, Joel H. "Leadership as Practical Ethics." In *Rethinking Leadership and "Whole of Government" National Security Reform: Problems, Progress, and Prospects*, edited by Joseph R. Cerami and Jeffrey A. Engel, 49-72. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, May 2010. http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA522339
- Shao, Ping. Ethics-Based Leadership and Employee Ethical Behavior: Examining the Mediating Role of Ethical Regulatory Focus. Drexel University, 2010. ProQuest Dissertations
- Sheda, Jennifer M. *The Importance of Ethics in Business*. College of St. Scholastica, 2010. 62pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Snider, Don M., ed. *The Warrior's Character: Leadership Wisdom from West Point's Cadet Prayer*, New York: McGraw-Hill, 2013. 232pp. (U22 .W37 2013)
- Tripodi, Paolo. "Leadership and the Ethics of Dissent: Reflections from the Holocaust." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 137-160. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)

- Al Majali, Salah Ibrahim. *Ethics and Leadership: Integration or Disharmony*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 28pp. (AD-A589-024) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589024
- Barrett Clark C. *Finding "the Right Way": Towards an Army Institutional Ethic.* Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 21, 2012. 100pp. (AD-A560-684) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA560684
- Bottomlee, James David. *Building Leaders' Moral Courage to Defeat the King David Syndrome*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 49pp. (AD-A589-035) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589035
- Light, Mark F. *The Navy's Moral Compass: Commanding Officers and Personal Misconduct*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 24, 2011. 27pp. (AD-A553-001) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA553001
- Michelson, Brian M. *Character Development of U.S. Army Leaders: A Laissez Faire Approach*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 26pp. (AD-A589-452) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589452
- Olison, Frederick W. *Building and Understanding Trust Relationships*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 17, 2012. 28pp. (AD-A561-628) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561628
- Samaris, Charles P. *Leadership and Ethics: An Individual Challenge*. Civilian Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, May 30, 2011. 36pp. (AD-A565-249) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA565249
- Speigle, William R., II. *The Marine Corps' Warrior Ethos: Practicality for Today's Operating Environment*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 28pp. (AD-A589-486) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589486
- Vazquez de Prada Palencia, Pedro. *Back to Essentials: Virtues and Character for Strategic Leaders*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 21, 2012. 46pp. (AD-A561-664) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561664

Periodical Articles

- Auster, Ellen R., and R. Edward Freeman. "Values and Poetic Organizations: Beyond Value Fit toward Values through Conversation." *Journal of Business Ethics* 113, no. 1 (March 2013): 39-49. ProQuest
- Bauman, David C. "Evaluating Ethical Approaches to Crisis Leadership: Insights from Unintentional Harm Research." *Journal of Business Ethics* 98, no. 2 (January 2011): 281-295. <u>ProQuest</u>

- Caldwell, Cam. "Duties Owed to Organizational Citizens–Ethical Insights for Today's Leader." *Journal of Business Ethics* 102, no. 3 (September 2011): 343-356. ProQuest
- Cameron, Kim. "Responsible Leadership as Virtuous Leadership." *Journal of Business Ethics* 98, Supplement (January 2011): 25-35. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Clemmons, Alton B., III, and Dail Fields. "Values as Determinants of the Motivation to Lead." *Military Psychology* 23, no. 6 (November 2011): 587-600. Full Text
- Cycyota, Cynthia S., et. al. "Leaders of Character: The USAFA [United States Air Force Academy] Approach to Ethics Education and Leadership Development." *Journal of Academic Ethics* 9, no. 3 (September 2011): 177-192. ProQuest
- Darcy, Keith T. "Ethical Leadership: The Past, Present and Future." *International Journal of Disclosure and Governance* 7, no. 3 (August 2010): 198-212. ProQuest
- Eubanks, Dawn L., Andrew D. Brown, and Sierk Ybema. "Leadership, Identity, and Ethics." *Journal of Business Ethics* 107, no. 1 (April 2012): 1-3. ProQuest
- Harris, Phil. "Machiavelli and the Global Compass: Ends and Means in Ethics and Leadership." *Journal of Business Ethics* 193, Supplement (June 2010): 131-138. ProQuest
- Holloway, Joseph B. "Leadership Behavior and Organizational Climate: An Empirical Study in a Non-Profit Organization." *Emerging Leadership Journeys* 5, no. 1 (Spring 2012): 9-35. http://www.regent.edu/acad/global/publications/elj/vol5iss1/ELJ_Vol5No1_Holloway_pp9-35.pdf
- Hunter, Samuel T. "(Un)Ethical Leadership and Identity: What Did We Learn and Where Do We Go from Here?" *Journal of Business Ethics* 107, no. 1 (April 2012): 79-87. ProQuest
- Jennings, Peter L., and Sean T. Hannah. "The Moralities of Obligation and Aspiration: Towards a Concept of Exemplary Military Ethics and Leadership." *Military Psychology* 23, no. 5 (September 2011): 550-571. Full Text
- Jones, Marc T., and Carla C. Millar. "About Global Leadership and Global Ethics, and a Possible Moral Compass: An Introduction to the Special Issue." *Journal of Business Ethics* 193, Supplement (June 2010): 1-8. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Karakas, Fahri, and Emine Sarigollu. "Benevolent Leadership: Conceptualization and Construct Development." *Journal of Business Ethics* 108, no. 4 (July 2012): 537-553. ProQuest
- Koning, Juliette, and Jeff Waistell. "Identity Talk of Aspirational Ethical Leaders." *Journal of Business Ethics* 107, no. 1 (April 2012): 65-77. ProQuest
- Kottke, Janet L., and Kathie L. Pelletier. "Measuring and Differentiating Perceptions of Supervisor and Top Leader Ethics." *Journal of Business Ethics* 113, no. 3 (March 2013): 415-428. <u>ProQuest</u>

- Kuntz, J. R. C., et al. "Characterizing Ethical Cases: A Cross-Cultural Investigation of Individual Differences, Organisational Climate, and Leadership on Ethical Decision-Making." *Journal of Business Ethics* 113, no. 2 (March 2013): 317-331. ProQuest
- Major, A. Edward, Lee DeRemer, and David G. Bolgiano. "Ethics Can Be Taught." *Proceedings: U.S. Naval Institute* 138, no. 12 (December 2012): 58-62. ProQuest
- Marston, Jeffrey C. "An Ethical Leader for Today." *Marine Corps Gazette* 97, no. 2 (February 2013): 35-37. ProQuest
- Metcalf, Louise, and Sue Benn. "Leadership for Sustainability: An Evolution of Leadership Ability." *Journal of Business Ethics* 112, no. 3 (February 2013): 369-384. ProQuest
- Ng, Eddy S., and Greg J. Sears. "CEO Leadership Styles and the Implementation of Organizational Diversity Practices: Moderating Effects of Social Values and Age." *Journal of Business Ethics* 105, no. 1 (January 2012): 41-52. ProQuest
- Olsen, Olav Kjellevold, Jarle Eid, and Gerry Larsson. "Leadership and Ethical Justice Behavior in a High Moral Intensity Operational Context." *Military Psychology* 22, Supplement (2010): S137-S156. Full Text
- Ruiz, Pablo, Carmen Ruiz, and Ricardo Martinez. "Improving the 'Leader-Follower' Relationship: Top Manager or Supervisor? The Ethical Leadership Trickle-Down Effect on Follower Job Response." *Journal of Business Ethics* 99, no. 4 (April 2011): 587-608. EBSCO OmniFile
- Sarwar, Chaudhary Imran. "Future of Ethically Effective Leadership." *Journal of Business Ethics* 113, no. 1 (March 2013): 81-89. ProQuest
- Stallard, Dan. "Strategic Military Leadership." *Marine Corps Gazette* 97, no. 1 (January 2013): 20-24. ProQuest
- Tartell, Ross. "Can Leadership Ethics Be Learned?" *Training* 48, no. 3 (May-June 2011): 16, 18. ProQuest
- Tsirlis, Chris. "Morals, Ethics, and Marine Corps Leadership." *Marine Corps Gazette* 97, no. 2 (February 2013): 31-34. <u>ProQuest</u>

Multimedia

- Belkin, Aaron. "2010 Ethics Conference Ending Don't Ask Don't Tell as an Issue in Professional Military Ethics and Leadership." *U.S. Naval War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 45 min. February 2010. http://youtu.be/d_msH_YgkKU
- Cook, Martin L., and Don Snider. "2011 Ethics Conference Panel Discussion: Strategic Leaders; Stewards of the Profession of Arms." *U.S. Naval War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 94 min. February 2011. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aMPPW uQYDUs&feature=share&list=PL6A48FBF905DC6285

- Longenecker, Clint, John N. Christenson, and Shoshana S. Chatfield. "2012 Ethics Conference 'The Bathsheba Syndrome' and Leadership Challenges." *U.S. Naval War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 68 min. November 2012. <a href="http://www.youtube.com/watch?v="http://www.youtub
- Martin, Gregg. "2012 Ethics Conference Ethical Complexity of the Senior Leader Environment." *U.S. Naval War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 50 min. February 2011. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SuT3077gCvU&feature=share&list=PL6A48FBF 905DC6285
- Milburn, Andrew R. "2011 Ethics Conference Breaking Ranks: Dissent and the Military Professional." *U.S. Naval War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 43 min. February 2011. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6gWCyN-O3tw&feature=share&list=PL6A48FBF 905DC6285
- Mullen, Michael Glenn. "Admiral Mike Mullen, CJCS [Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff], Speaks to Army War College." *U.S Army War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 79 min. February 10, 2011. http://youtu.be/4z_yXP_0nnQ

FOCUSED LEADERSHIP SKILLS AND DEVELOPMENT

- Aigner, Geoff. *Leadership Beyond Good Intentions: What It Takes to Really Make a Difference*. Crows Nest, Australia: Allen & Unwin, 2011. 200pp. (BF637 .L4A34 2011)
- Andersen, Erika. *Leading so People Will Follow*. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2012. 205pp. (HD57.7 .A524 2012)
- Andrews, Matt, Jesse McConnell, and Alison Westcott. *Development as Leadership-Led Change: A Report for the Global Leadership Initiative*. Washington, DC: World Bank, 2010. 75pp. (HD57.7 .A53 2010)
- Bacon, Terry R. *The Elements of Power: Lessons on Leadership and Influence*. New York: American Management Association, 2011. 306pp. (HD57.7 .B323 2011)
- Berger, Jennifer Garvey. *Changing on the Job: Developing Leaders for a Complex World*. Stanford: Stanford University Press, Stanford Business Books, 2012. 204pp. (HD57.7 .B47 2012)
- Blank, Laurie R. "Rules of Engagement: Law, Strategy, and Leadership." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 221-257. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)
- Bollinger, Paul R. *Military Leadership in Combat*. Indiana University of Pennsylvania, 2013. 193pp. ProQuest Dissertations

- Branson, Richard. *Like a Virgin: Secrets They Won't Teach You at Business School.* New York: Portfolio/Penguin, 2012. 343pp. (HC252.5 .B73A3 2012)
- Broadwell, Paula D. "The 'Major' Challenge of Junior Officer Leadership Development and Talent Management." In *Counterinsurgency Leadership in Afghanistan, Iraq, and Beyond*, edited by Nicholas J. Schlosser and James M. Caiella, 85-100. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2011. (U241 .C686 2011)
- Bruce, Anne. *Leaders Start to Finish: A Road Map for Developing Top Performers*. Alexandria: ASTD Press, 2012. 302pp. (HD57.7 .B783 2012)
- Bunker, Kerry A. *Extraordinary Leadership: Addressing the Gaps in Senior Executive Development*. San Francisco and Greensboro: Jossey-Bass and Center for Creative Leadership, 2010. 368pp. (HD57.7 .E98 2010)
- Chalk, Frank Robert. *Mobilizing the Will to Intervene: Leadership to Prevent Mass Atrocities*. Ithaca: McGill-Queen's University Press, 2010. 191pp. (JZ6369 .M63 2010)
- Chandler, Larry S. Examining Air Force Officers' Perceptions: Leadership Skills, Functional Competence, and Organizational Performance. Northcentral University, 2011. 185pp.

 ProQuest Dissertations
- Cohen, William A. *Heroic Leadership: Leading with Integrity and Honor*. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2010. 278pp. (HD57.7 .C644 2010)
- Collins, J. Lee. *Lincolnian Leadership: Transferable Skills for Contemporary Leaders*. Lincoln Memorial University, 2011. 175pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Cottrell, David. *Tuesday Morning Coaching: Eight Simple Truths to Boost Your Career and Your Life*. Dallas: CornerStone Leadership Institute, 2010. 150pp. (HF5386 .C68 2010)
- Crowley, James C. *Adapting the Army's Training and Leader Development Programs for Future Challenges*. Santa Monica: RAND, 2013. 118pp. (UB413 .C76 2013) http://www.rand.org/content/dam/rand/pubs/technical_reports/2012/RAND_TR1236.pdf
- Cunningham, Glenn K. A Phenomenological Study of the Use of Intuition among Senior Military Commanders. Ann Arbor: UMI, 2012. 261pp. (BF315.5 .C86 2012) ProQuest Dissertations
- Everly, George S. *The Secrets of Resilient Leadership: When Failure Is Not an Option; Six Essential Skills for Leading through Adversity*. New York: DiaMedica, 2010. 152pp. (HD57.7 .E94 2010)
- Faulkner, Richard Shawn. *The School of Hard Knocks: Combat Leadership in the American Expeditionary Forces*. College Station: Texas A&M University Press, 2012. 392pp. (D570.2 .F38 2012)

- Fick, Nathaniel C. "Officer Development for Counterinsurgency." In *Counterinsurgency Leadership in Afghanistan, Iraq, and Beyond*, edited by Nicholas J. Schlosser and James M. Caiella, 77-83. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2011. (U241 .C686 2011)
- Fiore, Neil A. *The Now Habit at Work: Perform Optimally, Maintain Focus, and Ignite Motivation in Yourself and Others*. Hoboken: John Wiley and Sons, 2010. 170pp. (HF5549.5 .M63F56 2010)
- Gideons, Christopher D. 21st Century Small Unit Leaders: Developing the Ultimate Smart Power Weapon. Norfolk: Joint Forces Staff College, Joint Advanced Warfighting School [JAWS], June 17, 2011. 93pp. http://www.dtic.mil/dtic/tr/fulltext/u2/a545529.pdf
- Goff, Leonard G. Strategic Leadership Development in the U.S. Navy: A Phenomenological Study of Navy Rear Admirals. Capella University, 2010. 213pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Griffard, Bernard F. Assessing the Strategic Environment: Developing Critical Thinking Skills at the Ethiopian Defense Command and Staff College. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Center for Strategic Leadership, 2011. 4pp. (U413 .C75I7 11-15) http://www.csl.army.mil/usacsl/publications/IP15_11.pdf
- Jackson, Brad, and Ken Parry. *A Very Short, Fairly Interesting and Reasonably Cheap Book about Studying Leadership*. 2nd ed. Los Angeles: Sage, 2011. 194pp. (HD57.7 .J332 2011)
- Johansen, Robert. *Leaders Make the Future: Ten New Leadership Skills for an Uncertain World.* 2nd ed. San Francisco: Berrett-Koehler, 2012. 245pp. (HD57.7 .J635 2012)
- Kaplan, Robert Steven. What to Ask the Person in the Mirror: Critical Questions for Becoming a More Effective Leader and Reaching Your Potential. Boston: Harvard Business Review Press, 2011. 264pp. (HD57.7 .K37 2011)
- Kirby, Sheila Nataraj. *Developing Military Health Care Leaders: Insights from the Military, Civilian, and Government Sectors*. Santa Monica: RAND, 2011. 251pp. (R690 .D48 2011) http://www.rand.org/content/dam/rand/pubs/monographs/2011/RAND_MG967.pdf
- Kouzes, James M. A Coach's Guide to Developing Exemplary Leaders: Making the Most of the Leadership Challenge and the Leadership Practices Inventory (LPI). San Francisco: Pfieffer, 2010. 372pp. (HD30.4 .K68 2010)
- Kretchik, Walter E. *U.S. Army Doctrine: From the American Revolution to the War on Terror*. Lawrence: University Press of Kansas, 2011. 392pp. (UA23 .K748 2011)
- Liebowitz, Jay. *Beyond Knowledge Management: What Every Leader Should Know.* Boca Raton: CRC Press, 2012. 164pp. (HD57.7 .B488 2012)
- Lucas, George R. "'Forgetful Warriors': Neglected Lessons on Leadership from Plato's Republic." In *The Ashgate Research Companion to Modern Warfare*, edited by George Kassimeris and John Buckley, 329-339. Burlington: Ashgate Publishers, 2010. (U42 .A84 2010)

- Markel, M. Wade. *Developing U.S. Army Officers' Capabilities for Joint, Interagency, Intergovernmental, and Multinational Environments*. Santa Monica: RAND, 2011. 147pp. (UB413 .D48 2011) http://www.rand.org/content/dam/rand/pubs/monographs/2011/RAND_MG990.pdf
- Maxwell, John C. *The 5 Levels of Leadership: Proven Steps to Maximize Your Potential*. New York: Center Street, 2011. 289pp. (HD57.7 .M395 2011)
- Mimouni, Fouad, and Beverley Metcalfe. *Leadership Development in the Middle East*. Northampton, MA: Edward Elgar, 2011. 410pp. <u>EBSCO E-books</u>
- Morrell, Margot. *Shackleton's Way: Leadership Lessons from the Great Antarctic Explorer*. New York: Penguin, 2002. 238pp. (HD57.7 .M668 2002)
- Nagl, John A. *Keeping the Edge: Revitalizing America's Military Officer Corps*. Washington, DC: Center for a New American Security, 2010. 76pp. (UB147 .N34 2010)

 http://www.cnas.org/files/documents/publications/FINAL%2010102CNA%20Officership%20Report.pdf
- Paolozzi, Paul. Closing the Candor Chasm: The Missing Element of Army Professionalism. Professional Military Ethics Monograph Series. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College Press and Strategic Studies Institute, September 2013. 40pp. (U413. A66P7 v.5) http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil/pubs/download.cfm?q=1178
- Park, Kent W. Assembly Line to Custom Design: Reforming the Officer Development System. Arlington: Association of the United States Army, Institute of Land Warfare, 2010. 18pp. (UA23 .A95L16 no.81) http://www.ausa.org/publications/ilw/Documents/LWP_81_web.pdf
- Parsanko, Bob. *The Leader's Climb: A Business Tale of Rising to the New Leadership Challenge*. Brookline, MA: Bibliomotion, 2012. 180pp. (HD57.7 .P37 2012)
- Pittinsky, Todd L. "Winning Hearts and Minds: From Slogan to Leadership Strategy." In *Rethinking Leadership and "Whole of Government" National Security Reform: Problems, Progress, and Prospects*, edited by Joseph R. Cerami and Jeffrey A. Engel, 165-186. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, 2010. http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA522339
- Reed, Brian J. *Leader Development, Learning Agility and the Army Profession*. Arlington: Association of the United States Army, Institute of Land Warfare, 2012. 17pp. (UA23 .A95 L16 no. 92) http://www.ausa.org/publications/ilw/ilw_pubs/landwarfarepapers/Documents/LWP_92_web.pdf
- Rumelt, Richard P. *Good Strategy, Bad Strategy: The Difference and Why It Matters.* New York: Crown Business, 2011. 322pp. (HD30.28 .R86 2011)
- Scoppio, Grazia. *The Importance of Culture: Soft Skills for Inter-Agency, Complex Operations*. Kingston, Ontario: Canadian Forces Leadership Institute, Canadian Defence Academy, 2011. 83pp. (U440 .S36 2011)

- Sinek, Simon. *Start with Why: How Great Leaders Inspire Everyone to Take Action*. New York: Portfolio, 2009. 246pp. (HD57.7 .S56 2009)
- Sullenberger, Chesley. *Making a Difference: Stories of Vision and Courage from America's Leaders*. New York: William Morrow, 2012. 318pp. (HM1261 .S85 2012)
- Sutton, Robert I. *Good Boss, Bad Boss: How to Be the Best...and Learn from the Worst.* New York: Business Plus, 2010. 308pp. (HF5549.12 .S88 2010)
- U.S. Department of the Air Force. *Leadership and Force Development*. [Air Force Doctrine Document 1-1]. Washington, DC: U.S. Department of the Air Force, November 8, 2011. 92pp. http://www.e-publishing.af.mil/shared/media/epubs/AFDD1-1.pdf
- U.S. Department of the Army. *ALDS: Army Leader Development Strategy, 2013*. Washington, DC: U.S. Department of the Army, August 2013. 24pp. (UB210 .C53 2013) http://usacac.army.mil/cac2/cal/repository/ALDS5June%202013Record.pdf
- U.S. Department of the Army. *Training Units and Developing Leaders*. [Army Doctrine Publication 7-0]. Washington, DC: U.S. Department of the Army, August 2012. 28pp. http://armypubs.army.mil/doctrine/DR_pubs/DR_a/pdf/adp7_0.pdf
- Vandergriff, Donald E. *Today's Training and Education (Development) Revolution: The Future Is Now!* Arlington: Association of the United States Army, Institute of Land Warfare, April 2010. 18pp. (UA23 .A95L16 no.76) http://www.ausa.org/publications/ilw/ilw_pubs/land warfarepapers/Documents/LWP% 2076_Today's% 20Training% 20and% 20Education.pdf
- Watkins, Jane Magruder. *Appreciative Inquiry: Change at the Speed of Imagination*. 2nd ed. San Francisco: Pfeiffer, 2011. 318pp. (HD58.8 .W37 2011)
- Williamson, Jamie A. "Humanity in War: Leading by Example; The Role of the Commander in Modern Warfare." In *Aspects of Leadership: Ethics, Law, and Spirituality*, edited by Carroll Connelley and Paolo Tripodi, 259-286. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2012. (U22 .A87 2012)
- Wiseman, Liz. *Multipliers: How the Best Leaders Make Everyone Smarter*. New York: Harper-Business, 2010. 268pp. (HD57.7 .W57 2010)

- Aldridge, Richard T. *Emotional Intelligence: Advocating for the Softer Side of Leadership*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 45pp. (AD-A589-117) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589117
- Ashe, Robert P. *The Evolution of Army Leader Development*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 25pp. (AD-A588-909) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA588909

- Burk, Robert K. *Strategic Leadership in Stability Operations: A Challenge to Army Enterprise*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 25, 2010. 26pp. (AD-A519-859) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA519859
- Chancellor, Glen D. *National Guard Senior Leader Development: A New Set of Tricks*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 15, 2012. 26pp. (AD-A561-044) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561044
- Cole, Andrew, Jr. *Improving Mentorship and Leader Development in the US Army*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 15, 2012. 21pp. (AD-A561-068) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561068
- Connelly, Timothy D. *Developing Strategic Leaders in the NCO and Warrant Officer Corps*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 28pp. (AD-A589-124) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589124
- Cushman, John D. *Developing Army Civilian Strategic Leaders for the 21st Century*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 22, 2010. 33pp. (AD-A519-865) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA519865
- Davis, Lance E. *The Millennial Generation: Developing Leaders for the Future Security Environ-ment*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 15, 2011. 30pp. (AD-A547-452) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA547452
- Davis, Robert John. *Developing Future Strategic Logistics Leaders*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 28pp. (AD-A589-308) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589308
- Douglas, Troy L. *Transforming Reserve Officers' Training Corps for Tomorrow's Officer*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 22pp. (AD-A589-407) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589407
- Duck, Gloria, et al. *Preventing Suicide: A Mission Too Big to Fail*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 92pp. (AD-A589-340) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589340
- Edmonds, Peter B. *Building Winning Teams in the 21st Century Operating Environment*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 28, 2011. 24pp. (AD-A543-384) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA543384
- Eifler, Brian S. *Developing Strategic Thinking Leaders in the U.S. Army*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, November 22, 2011. 25pp. (AD-A560-994) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA560994
- Elle, Stephen A. *Breaking the Toxic Leadership Paradigm in the U.S. Army*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 28, 2012. 25pp. (AD-A561-024) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561024

- Fogg, Rodney D. *How a Decade of Conflict Affected Junior Logistics Officer Development*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 22, 2011. 24pp. (AD-A542-855) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA542855
- Franks, Chad P. *Developing Air Force Strategic Leaders in Today's Complex Environment*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 25, 2010. 22pp. (AD-A519-881) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA519881
- Harris, Robert J. M. *Army National Guard Leader Development: Pot Luck or a Five-Course Meal?* Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 22, 2012. 27pp. (AD-A561-198) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561198
- Hernandez, Daryle J. *Building Strategic Leader Competencies into Army Officer Development and Career Progression*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 23, 2011. 27pp. (AD-A559-982) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA559982
- Hurley, Paul K. *Sustaining Souls*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 24pp. (AD-A589-414) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589414
- King, Scott D. *Changing the "Ways" of the Institutional Army's Leader Development Strategy*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 24, 2011. 31pp. (AD-A547-379) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA547379
- Kirila, Robert M. *Golden Arrows: Leveraging Strategic Leadership Potential of Special Operations Leaders*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 27pp. (AD-A589-220) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589220
- Lesperance, David A. *Developing Leaders for Army 2020*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 16, 2011. 23pp. (AD-A561-355) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561355
- Mills, Charles D. *Adaptation for the Ages: Strategic Leaders, 1972-2012 and Beyond.* Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 41pp. (AD-A589-456) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589456
- Mintz, Kenneth J. *Developing a Climate of Trust*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 38pp. (AD-A589-249) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589249
- Molendyke, Troy P. *Developing Future Military Leaders: Potential Predictors for Strategic Success.* Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 10, 2011. 28pp. (AD-A547-313) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA547313
- Mullen, Sean F. *Building Strategic Leaders in the Officer Corps from Day One*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 45pp. (AD-A589-253) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589253

- Nestler, Scott T. *Assigning Senior Leaders Using Strategic Leadership Competency Matching*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 30pp. (AD-A 589-297) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589297
- O'Donnell, Frederick M. *Developing Strategic Leader Competencies in Today's Junior Officer Corps*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 23pp. (AD-A589-493) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589493
- Owen, Paul E. *Developing Strategic Leaders: Innovators versus Operators*. Civilian Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, April 13, 2012. 24pp. (AD-A568-256) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA568256
- Pollock, John L. *Napoleon's Strategic Failures*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 15, 2010. 24pp. (AD-A553-128) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA553128
- Pounding, Jeffrey E. Capturing the Human High Ground: Army Adaptive Leadership during an Era of Persistent Conflict. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, April 22, 2010. 33pp. (AD-A544-368) https://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA544368
- Poznick, Andrew T. *Army Strategic Leader Competency Development: Small Changes for a Large Impact*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 26pp. (AD-A590-209) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA590209
- Rietdijk, Wilfred S. *The Multi-Disciplinary Command Team in Counterinsurgency Operations*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 14, 2011. 27pp. (AD-A547-345) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA547345
- Riley, John M. *Returning to Army Leadership*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 15, 2011. 22pp. (AD-A560-249) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA560249
- Ross, Scott K. *Improving Leadership Development within U.S. Customs and Border Protection*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 12, 2012. 35pp. (AD-A561-845) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561845
- Sani, Farhat Abbas. *Strategic Leadership Development Model*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 19, 2012. 23pp. (AD-A561-961) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561961
- Scott, Brian C. *Broadening Army Leaders for the Volatile, Uncertain, Complex and Ambiguous Environment*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 1, 2012. 27pp. (AD-A561-511) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561511
- Sheldon, Joseph Victor. *Overcoming Adversity: Suffering as a Capacity Builder for Strategic Leaders*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 22, 2012. 18pp. (AD-A562-081) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA562081

- Waters, Glenn A. Installation Management Command: Preparing Civilians for the Army of 2020.
 - Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 27pp. (AD-A590-283) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA590283
- Weichert, Robert Scott. *Leadership Theory Taught in Air Force Distant Learning Programs*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 25pp. (AD-A590-284) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA590284

Periodical Articles

- Alarcon, Gene M., et al. "Leadership and Coping among Air Force Officers." *Military Psychology* 24, no. 1 (January 2012): 29-47. Full Text
- Chang, Welton. "A Strategic-Level Intelligence Advisor's Lessons Learned." *Military Review* 92, no. 4 (July-August 2012): 18-25. ProQuest
- Doty, Joe, and Jeffrey E. Fenlason. "Real Lessons Learned for Leaders after Years of War." *Military Review* 92, no. 2 (March-April 2012): 81-89. ProQuest
- Dugan, John P. "Pervasive Myths in Leadership Development: Unpacking Constraints on Leader-ship Learning." *Journal of Leadership Studies* 5, no. 2 (Summer 2011): 79-84. Full Text
- Fallesen, Jon J., Heidi Keller-Glaze, and Christina K. Curnow. "A Selective Review of Leadership Studies in the U.S. Army." *Military Psychology* 23, no. 5 (September 2011): 462-478. Full Text
- Flynn, Michael T., and Charles A. Flynn. "Integrating Intelligence and Information: 'Ten Points for the Commander'." *Military Review* 92, no. 1 (January-February 2012): 4-8. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Gouge, Amy L. "Strategic Leadership Competencies Cannot Wait: Army Logistician." *Army Sustainment* 42, no. 2 (March-April 2010) ProQuest
- Hannah, Sean T., Peter L. Jennings, and Orly Ben-Yoav Nobel. "Tactical Military Leader Requisite Complexity: Toward a Referent Structure." *Military Psychology* 22, no. 4 (October 2010): 412-449. Full Text
- Hewes, Robert P., and Alan M. Patterson. "A Three-Pronged Approach to Leadership Development." T + D [Training + Development] 66, no. 9 (September 1, 2012): 52-55, 58. ProQuest
- Hinds, Ryan M., and John Stelle. "Army Leader Development and Leadership: Views from the Field." *Military Review* 92, no. 1 (January-February 2012): 39-44. ProQuest
- Ibrahimov, Mahir J. "Cross Cultural Negotiations, Skill Building in an Operational Environment." *Fires* (May-June 2011): 40-43. ProQuest

- Klimecki, Jana. "Strategic Leadership in Action." *Training Journal* (May 2010): 50-53. ProQuest
- McDonald, Sean P. "Empirically Based Leadership: Integrating the Science of Psychology in Building a Better Leadership Model." *Military Review* 93, no. 1 (January-February 2013): 2-10. ProQuest; Guthrie, Tom. "Center for Army Leadership's Response to 'Empirically Based Leadership'." *Military Review* 93, no. 1 (January-February 2013): 67-72. ProQuest
- Salmoni, Barak A., et al. "Growing Strategic Leaders for Future Conflict." *Parameters* 40, no. 1 (Spring 2010): 72-88. ProQuest
- Sebenius, James K. "Level Two Negotiations: Helping the Other Side Meet Its 'Behind-the-Table' Challenges." *Negotiation Journal* 29, no. 1 (January 2013): 7-21. Full Text
- Taormina, Robert J. "The Art of Leadership: An Evolutionary Perspective." *International Journal of Arts Management* 13, no. 1 (Fall 2010): 41-55, 78. ProQuest
- Warner, Christopher H., and George Appenzeller. "Engaged Leadership: Linking the Professional Ethic and Battlefield Behaviors." *Military Review* 91, no. 5 (September-October 2011): 61-69. ProQuest
- Westbrook, Marie A. "Building an Architecture for Leadership Development." *Public Manager* 41, no. 3 (Fall 2012): 60-63. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Wheeler, Michael. "The Fog of Negotiation: What Negotiators Can Learn from Military Doctrine." *Negotiation Journal* 29, no. 1 (January 2013): 23-38. Full Text

Multimedia

- Odierno, Raymond T. "Army Leader Development: Remarks at U.S. Army War College Graduation 2013." *U.S. Army War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 20 min. June 8, 2013. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OnaXBIKYSIs
- Smullen, F. William, III, William Eggers, and Leonard Wong. "U.S. Army War College Strategy Conference: Panel VI; Developing Strategic Leaders for an Age of Austerity." *U.S. Army War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 58 min. April 12, 2012. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9kMuUAIYPv8
- Williams, Thomas J. "Senior Leader Development and Resiliency: Part 1." *U.S. Army War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 52 min. August 9, 2012. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SX5VxmDxWjg
- Williams, Thomas J. "Senior Leader Development and Resiliency: Part 2." *U.S. Army War College YouTube Channel* streaming video. 40 min. August 9, 2012. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eZJHyBIOisY

ORGANIZATIONAL CLIMATE, CHANGE, AND DECISION MAKING

- Allen, Charles D., Breena E. Coates, and George J. Woods, III. *Strategic Decision Making Paradigms: A Primer for Senior Leaders*. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, 2010. 15pp. http://www.au.af.mil/au/awc/awcgate/army-usawc/strat_d-m_paradigms2010.pdf
- Amabile, Teresa. *The Progress Principle: Using Small Wins to Ignite Joy, Engagement, and Creativity at Work.* Boston: Harvard Business Review Press, 2011. 260pp. (HF5549.5 .M63A43 2011)
- Andersen, Michael Moesgaard. *Return on Strategy: How to Achieve It!* New York: Routledge, 2010. 313pp. (HD30.28 .A534 2010)
- Andrews, Matt. *Development as Leadership-Led Change: A Report for the Global Leadership Initiative*. Washington, DC: World Bank, 2010. 75pp. (HD57.7 .A53 2010)
- Arbinger Institute. *Leadership and Self-Deception: Getting Out of the Box.* 2nd ed. San Francisco: Berrett-Koehler, 2010. 199pp. (HD57.7 .L422 2010)
- Argyris, Chris. *Organizational Traps: Leadership, Culture, Organizational Design*. New York: Oxford University Press, 2010. 214pp. (HD58.7 .A74 2010)
- Browning, James William. *Leading at the Strategic Level in an Uncertain World*. Washington, DC: National Defense University, Dwight D. Eisenhower School for National Security and Resource Strategy, 2013. 545pp. (U411 .B76 2013)
- Cohn, Jeffrey. Why Are We Bad at Picking Good Leaders: A Better Way to Evaluate Leadership Potential. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2011. 279pp. (HD38.2 .C64 2011)
- Donahue, John D., and Mark H. Moore, eds. *Ports in a Storm: Public Management in a Turbulent World.* Washington, DC: Brookings Institute Press, 2012. 219pp. (HE553 .P83 2012)
- Dougherty, Kevin. *Leadership Lessons: The Campaigns for Vicksburg, 1862-1863*. Philadelphia: Casemate, 2011. 240pp. (E475.27 .D68 2011)
- Engel, Jeffrey A. "Change Is Hard: But Even Small Steps Matter." In *Rethinking Leadership and* "Whole of Government" National Security Reform: Problems, Progress, and Prospects, edited by Joseph R. Cerami and Jeffrey A. Engel, 187-207. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, 2010. http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA522339
- Femec, Caitlin. *Organization Change, Leaders, and Leadership through an Equilintegration Lens.* James Madison University, 2010. 72pp. <u>ProQuest Dissertations</u>
- Harford, Tim. *Adapt: Why Success Always Starts with Failure*. New York: Picador, 2012. 341pp. (HD58.82 .H37 2012)

- Heath, Chip. Switch: How to Change Things When Change Is Hard. New York: Broadway Books, 2010. 305pp. (BF637 .C4H43 2010)
- Hurley, Robert F. *The Decision to Trust: How Leaders Create High-Trust Organizations*. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2012. 245pp. (BF575 .T7H87 2012)
- Gallo, Amy. "How to Make a High-Stakes Decision." *HBR* [Harvard Business Review] *Blog Network*, entry posted May 11, 2011. http://blogs.hbr.org/hmu/2011/05/how-to-make-a-high-stakes-deci.html
- Gerras, Stephen J., ed. *Strategic Leadership Primer*. 3rd ed. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Department of Command, Leadership and Management, 2010. 66pp. (U413 .C67S77 2010) http://www.carlisle.army.mil/usawc/dclm/slp3.pdf
- Johnson, Johanna E. Why Some Leaders Can Build New Organizations: Leadership, Individual Differences, and Gender in Entrepreneurship. Pennsylvania State University, 2011. 152pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Johnson, Kyle P. *Ethics of Leadership: Organization and Decision-Making in Caesar's "Bellum Gallicum."* New York University, 2012. 208pp. <u>ProQuest Dissertations</u>
- Kahan, Seth. *Getting Change Right: How Leaders Transform Organizations from the Inside Out.* San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2010. 224pp. (HD58.8 .K24 2010)
- Kahneman, Daniel. *Thinking, Fast and Slow*. New York: Farrar, Straus and Giroux, 2011. 499pp. (BF441 .K34 2011)
- Katzenbach, Jon R. *Leading Outside the Lines: How to Mobilize the (In)Formal Organization, Energize Your Team, and Get Better Results.* San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2010. 232pp. (HF5549.5 .M63K39 2010)
- Kotter, John P. *Leading Change*. Boston: Harvard Business Review Press, 2012. 194pp. (HD58.8 .K65 2012)
- Kouzes, James M. *The Leadership Challenge: How to Make Extraordinary Things Happen in Organizations*. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2012. 394pp. (HD57.7 .K685 2012)
- Kurtzman, Joel. Common Purpose: How Great Leaders Get Organizations to Achieve the Extraordinary. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2010. 212pp. (HD57.7 .K87 2010)
- Leckel, Eric J. *Challenges of Changing Dysfunctional Leadership in the United States Army*. College of St. Scholastica, 2012. 49pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Lewis, Laurie K. *Organizational Change: Creating Change through Strategic Communication*. Malden, MA: Wiley-Blackwell, 2011. 299pp. (HD58.8 .L49 2011)

- Lewis, Sarah. *Positive Psychology at Work: How Positive Leadership and Appreciative Inquiry Create Inspiring Organizations*. Malden, MA: Wiley-Blackwell, 2011. 246pp. (HD57.7 .L49 2011)
- McCann, Joseph E., and John W. Selsky. *Mastering Turbulence: The Essential Capabilities of Agile and Resilient Individuals, Teams, and Organizations*. San Franciso: Jossey-Bass, 2012. 240pp. (HD58.8 .M3327 2012)
- Menkes, Justin. *Better Under Pressure: How Great Leaders Bring Out the Best in Themselves and Others*. Boston: Harvard Business Review Press, 2011. 191pp. (HD38.2 .M46 2011)
- Mintz, Alex, and Karl DeRouen, Jr. *Understanding Foreign Policy Decision Making*. New York: Cambridge University Press, 2010. 208pp. (JZ1253 .M56 2010)
- Moran, Richard A. Sins and CEOs [Chief Executive Officer]: Lessons from Leaders and Losers that Will Change Your Career. New York: Heliotrope Books, 2011. 144pp. (HD38.2 .M672 2011)
- Muth, Jorg. Command Culture: Officer Education in the U.S. Army and the German Armed Forces, 1901-1940, and the Consequences for World War II. Denton: University of North Texas Press, 2011. 366pp. (U405 .M88 2011)
- Ngwa, Chenwi M. *Impact of Strategic Leadership Styles on Organizational Success in Public, Private, and Nonprofit Organizations*. Kutztown University of Pennsylvania, 2012. 107pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Nickerson, Jackson A. Leading Change in a Web 2.1 World: How Change Casting Builds Trust, Creates Understanding, and Accelerates Organizational Change. Washington, DC: Brookings Institution Press, 2010. 148pp. (HD58.8 .N53 2010)
- Nolan, Victoria. *Military Leadership and Counterinsurgency: The British Army and Small War Strategy since World War II.* New York: I. B. Tauris, 2012. 306pp. (DA69 .N66 2012)
- Parsanko, Bob. *The Leader's Climb: A Business Tale of Rising to the New Leadership Challenge*. Brookline, MA: Bibliomotion, 2012. 180pp. (HD57.7 .P37 2012)
- Richardson, John B., IV. *Real Leadership and the U.S. Army: Overcoming a Failure of Imagination to Conduct Adaptive Work.* Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, 2011. 136pp. (U413 .A66L48 no. 53) http://www.strategicstudiesinstitute.army.mil/pubs/download.cfm?q=1095
- Pierce, James G. *Is the Organizational Culture of the U.S. Army Congruent with the Professional Development of Its Senior Level Officer Corps?* Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, Strategic Studies Institute, 2010. 151pp. (U413 .A66L48 no. 41) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA528831
- Schein, Edgar H. *Organizational Culture and Leadership*. 4th ed. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2010. 436pp. (HD58.7 .S33 2010)

- Schlosser, Nicholas J., and James M. Caiella. *Counterinsurgency Leadership in Afghanistan, Iraq, and Beyond*. Quantico: Marine Corps University Press, 2011. 204pp. (U241 .C686 2011)
- Schoemaker, Paul J. H. *Brilliant Mistakes: Finding Success on the Far Side of Failure*. Philadelphia: Wharton Digital Press, 2011. 196pp. (HD58.82 .S36 2011)
- Schultz, Roger W. Exploring Leadership within the Modern Organization: Understanding the Dynamics of Effective Leadership of a Virtual, Multigenerational Workforce. Capella University, 2010. 239pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Shamir, Eitan. *Transforming Command: The Pursuit of Mission Command in the U.S., British, and Israeli Armies*. Stanford: Stanford University Press, Stanford Security Studies, 2011. 269pp. (UB210 .S53 2011)
- Shaner, David. *The Seven Arts of Change: Leading Business Transformation that Lasts*. New York: Union Square Press, 2010. 184pp. (HD58.8 .S53 2010)
- Stringham, Shand. Strategic Leadership and Strategic Management: Leading and Managing Change on the Edge of Chaos. Bloomington, IN: iUniverse, 2012. 257pp. (HD30.28 .S88 2012)
- Summers, Ann L. *Theoretical Analysis of Leadership Style Preferences among Millennial Generation Company-Grade Army Officers*. University of Maryland University College, 2011. 128pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Thompson, Henry L. *The Stress Effect: Why Smart Leaders Make Dumb Decisions—and What to Do about It.* San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2010. 329pp. (HD30.23 .T56 2010)
- Tria, Giovanni, and Giovanni Valotti, eds. *Reforming the Public Sector: How to Achieve Better Transparency, Service, and Leadership.* Washington, DC: Brookings Institution Press, 2012. 311pp. (JF1525 .O73R44 2012)
- U.S. Department of the Army. *Training Units and Developing Leaders*. [Army Doctrine Publication 7-0] Washington, DC: U.S. Department of the Army, August 2012. 26pp. http://armypubs.army.mil/doctrine/DR pubs/DR a/pdf/adp7_0.pdf
- Watkins, Jane Magruder, Bernard Mohr, and Ralph Kelly. "Appreciative Inquiry as a Perspective for Organization Change." In *Appreciative Inquiry: Change at the Speed of Imagination*, 67-109. San Francisco: Pfeiffer, 2011. (HD58.8 .W37 2011)
- Weick, Karl E. *Managing the Unexpected: Resilient Performance in an Age of Uncertainty*. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2007. 194pp. (HD49 .W452 2007)

- Andrew, Angela. *Leading Change: Sexual Harassment/Assault Response and Prevention (SHARP)*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 28pp. (AD-A589-105) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589105
- Aubrey, Darrell W. *The Effect of Toxic Leadership*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 15, 2012. 29pp. (AD-A560-645) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA560645
- Burpo, F. John. *Organizational Adaptive Capacity: How Much, How Fast, and How Often*. Civilian Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 25, 2012. 23pp. (AD-A568-439) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA568439
- Costanza, Charles D. *Broadening Leaders? Culture Change as the Cure*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, April 5, 2012. 25pp. (AD-A568-443) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA568443
- Finch, Michael J. *Promoting Transformational Leadership through Air Force Culture*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 27pp. (AD-A589-212) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589212
- Galbraith, William S. *The Complex Leadership Challenges of Joint Basing*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 19pp. (ADA589-243) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589243
- Gilman, Brian L. "Worthy of His Sufferings": How Strategic Leaders Learned from Failure. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 35pp. (AD-A589-318) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589318
- Hester, Johnny. *The Importance of Leadership and Learning Organizations*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 27pp. (AD-A589-281) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589281
- Heyward, Richard D. *Embedding Mission Command in Army Culture*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 30pp. (AD-A589-283) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589283
- Horneck, Robert C. *Understanding Culture and Influencing Change*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 25, 2010. 28pp. (AD-A521-978) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA521978
- Kops, Kenneth E. *Strategic Insights: The Battle of Crecy*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 20, 2011. 30pp. (AD-A547-310) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA547310

- Lapham, John E. *Exploring the Complexities of Army Civilians and the Army Profession*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 52pp. (AD-A589-213) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589213
- Lindner, William C. *Mission Command: Preparing the Fields for the Seed to Grow*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 21pp. (AD-A589-474) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589474
- Lippert, Andrew J. *McNamara as a Transformative Leader*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 31, 2010. 23pp. (AD-A520-080) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA520080
- Macaulay, Derek Alan. *Systems Thinking: A Foundational Art for Strategic Leaders*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 15, 2011. 28pp. (AD-A547-424) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA547424
- Matayoshi, Steven A. *Does the Bible Have a Vote in Modern Decision Making*? Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 23, 2011. 22pp. (AD-A560-828) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA560828
- Murphy, David W. *Enhancing Strategic Decision-Making: Lessons from History*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 16, 2012. 46pp. (AD-A561-460) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561460
- Oberlander, David M. *Negative Leadership*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 22pp. (ADA589-886) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA589886
- Rasmussen, Matthew F. *A Framework of Organizational Empowerment for Strategic Military Leaders*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 22, 2012. 44pp. (AD-A561-792) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561792
- Rendon, Andrew T. *Modular Transformation: The Unintended Impacts on Leadership and Organizational Effectiveness.* Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 30pp. (AD-A590-662) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA590662
- Rule, Jeffrey N. A Symbiotic Relationship: The OODA [Observe, Orient, Decide, and Act] Loop, Intuition, and Strategic Thought. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 2013. 27pp. (AD-A590-672) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA590672
- Schuld, Roger G. *Spiritual Development for Strategic Leadership in the Air Force*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 25, 2012. 32pp. (AD-A520-136) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA520136
- Wait, Glenn A. Sustaining Army Civilians: Senior Leaders' Responsibility. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, February 27, 2012. 22pp. (AD-A561-901) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561901

Wittig, Robert C. *Leading Change: Military Leadership in Civilian Organizations*. Strategy Research Project. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College, March 19, 2012. 25pp. (AD-A561-960) http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA561960

Periodical Articles

- Ash, John, and Clive Smallman. "A Case Study of Decision Making in Emergencies." *Risk Management* 12, no. 3 (July 2010): 185-207. ProQuest
- Bjorklund, Robert L., and Svetlana S. Holt. "Overcoming Barriers to Participation in Diverse Strategic Decision-Making Groups: A Leadership Perspective." *International Journal of Business and Management* 7, no. 6 (March 2012): 49-57. ProQuest
- Campbell, Donald J., and Kathleen M. Campbell. "Impact of Decision-Making Empowerment on Attributions of Leadership." *Military Psychology* 23, no. 2 (March 2011): 154-179. Full Text
- Chamberlin, Laurie. "Cultivating Leadership at Every Level of Your Organization." *Strategic Finance* 92, no. 6 (December 2010): 1-17, 61. EBSCO OmniFile
- Chung, Anyi, et al. "Charismatic Leadership and Self-Leadership." *Journal of Organizational Change Management* 24, no. 3 (May 2011): 299-313. ProQuest
- Doty, Joe, and Jeff Fenlason. "Narcissism and Toxic Leaders." *Military Review* 93, no. 1 (January-February 2013): 55-60. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Ericson, Mona. "Towards a Sensed Decision-Making Approach: From Deja Vu to Vu Jade." *Management Decision* 48, no. 1 (2010): 132-155. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Fitch, Brian. "Good Decisions: Tips and Strategies for Avoiding Psychological Traps." *FBI Law Enforcement Bulletin* 79, no. 6 (June 2010): 1-9. ProQuest
- Gelard, Parvaneh, Seyed Pooya Mirsalehi, and Korosh Emami Saleh. "The Relationship between Strategic Leadership and Innovation." *European Conference on Innovation and Entrepreneurship* (September 2010): 238-247. ProQuest
- Halpin, Stanley M. "Historical Influences on the Changing Nature of Leadership within the Military Environment." *Military Psychology* 23, no. 5 (September 2011): 479-488. <u>Full Text</u>
- Henderson, Chris. "Why Leadership Teams Fail." Training Journal (July 2011): 35-39. ProQuest
- Laurence, Janice H. "Military Leadership and the Complexity of Combat and Culture." *Military Psychology* 23, no. 5 (September 2011): 489-501. Full Text
- Lindsay, Douglas R., David V. Day, and Stanley M. Halpin. "Shared Leadership in the Military: Reality, Possibility, or Pipedream?" *Military Psychology* 23, no. 5 (September 2011): 528-549. Full Text

- Major, A. Edward. "Law and Ethics in Command Decision Making." *Military Review* 92, no. 3 (May-June 2012): 61-74. ProQuest
- Phipps, Kelly A. "Spirituality and Strategic Leadership: The Influence of Spiritual Beliefs on Strategic Decision Making." *Journal of Business Ethics* 106, no. 2 (March 2012): 177-189. <u>ProQuest</u>
- "Special Issue: Leadership in Military and Other Dangerous Contexts." *Military Psychology* 22, Supplement (2010): entire issue. Full Text
- Tetenbaum, Toby, and Hank Laurence. "Leading in the Chaos of the 21st Century." *Journal of Leadership Studies* 4, no. 4 (Winter 2011): 41-49. Full Text
- Thiel, Chase E., et al. "Leader Ethical Decision-Making in Organizations: Strategies for Sense-making." *Journal of Business Ethics* 107, no. 1 (April 2012): 49-64. ProQuest
- Tremblay, Maxime A. "Fairness Perceptions and Trust as Mediators on the Relationship between Leadership Style, Unit Commitment, and Turnover Intentions of Canadian Forces Personnel." *Military Psychology* 22, no. 4 (October 2010): 510-523. Full Text

Multimedia

- Harfords, Tim. "Tim Harford: Trial, Error and the God Complex." *TED YouTube Channel* streaming video. 18 min. June 2011. http://youtu.be/K5wCfYujRdE
- McChrystal, Stanley. "Stanley McChrystal: Listen, Learn ... Then Lead." *TED YouTube Channel* streaming video. 16 min. March 2011. http://youtu.be/FmpIMt95ndU
- Sullivan, Gordon R. *Transforming the Army of the 90's: Strategic Leadership in Challenging Times*. 93 min. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army Heritage and Education Center, August 15, 2012. DVD and streaming video. (UA23 .S95 2012) http://www.carlisle.army.mil/AHEC/mediagallery/video/32_653.wmv

WOMEN AND LEADERSHIP

- Adams-Ender, Clara L. *My Rise to the Stars: How a Sharecropper's Daughter Became an Army General*. Lake Ridge, VA: CAPE Associates, 2001. 247pp. (UB418 .A47A33 2001)
- Biank, Tanya. *Undaunted: The Real Story of America's Servicewomen in Today's Military*. New York: NAL Caliber, New American Library, 2013. 350pp. (UB418 .W65B53 2013)
- Campbell, D'Ann. "Almost Integrated? American Servicewomen and Their International Sisters since World War II." In *A Companion to Women's Military History*, edited by Barton C. Hacker and Margaret Vining, 291-330. Boston: Brill, 2012. (U21.75 .C66 2012)

- Campbell, Natalia. *Hispanic Women in Leadership: Perceptions of Their Roads to Successful Careers*. Lincoln Memorial University, 2011. 160pp. <u>ProQuest Dissertations</u>
- Carreiras, Helena. "Women in the Armed Forces of Western Democracies." In *The Ashgate Research Companion to Modern Warfare*, edited by George Kassimeris and John Buckley, 201-222. Burlington: Ashgate Publishers, 2010. (U42.A84 2010)
- Carrington, Naomi. *Females and Toxic Leadership*. Fort Leavenworth: U.S. Army Command and General Staff College, December 2012. 81pp. http://handle.dtic.mil/100.2/ADA569737
- Devarachetty, Shilpika. *Women as Charismatic Leaders*. The University of Akron, 2012. 180pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Garrett-Howard, Camille Elaine. Factors Influencing Advancement of Women Senior Leaders in Aerospace Companies. Walden University, 2012. 130pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Gerzema, John. *The Athena Doctrine: How Women (and the Men Who Think Like Them) Will Rule the Future*. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2013. 298pp. (HD6054.3 .G39 2013)
- Godsey, Lisa A. A Changing of the Guard: Women as Leaders in Today's Military Environment. Lincoln Memorial University, 2012. 87pp. ProQuest Dissertations
- Goodsell, Kelly. *Authenticity and Balance in Leadership among Women Executives*. Seattle University, 2010. <u>ProQuest Dissertations</u>
- Goudreau, Jenna. "Eight Leadership Lessons from the World's Most Powerful Women." *Forbes*, entry posted March 21, 2013. http://www.forbes.com/sites/jennagoudreau/2013/03/21/eight-leadership-lessons-from-the-worlds-most-powerful-women/
- Hawkesworth, Mary E. *Political Worlds of Women: Activism, Advocacy, and Governance in the Twenty-First Century*. Boulder: Westview Press, 2012. 432pp. (HQ1236 .H39 2012)
- Heath, Kerri. *Women in Leadership: Strategies for Work-Life Balance*. Pepperdine University, 2012. 186pp. <u>ProQuest Dissertations</u>
- Hesselbein, Frances. *My Life in Leadership: The Journey and Lessons Learned Along the Way.* San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2011. 236pp. (HC102.5 .H47A3 2011)
- Kolb, Deborah M. Her Place at the Table: A Woman's Guide to Negotiating Five Key Challenges to Leadership Success. San Francisco: Jossey-Bass, 2010. 250pp. (HD6054.3 .K65 2010)
- LaGuardia-Kotite, Martha J. Changing the Rules of Engagement: Inspiring Stories of Courage and Leadership from Women in the Military. Washington, DC: Potomac Books, 2012. 163pp. (UB418 .W65L345 2012)
- Leimon, Averil. *Coaching Women to Lead*. New York: Routledge, 2011. 227pp. (BF637 .L4L45 2011)

- Matsa, David A., and Amalia Miller. *Chipping Away at the Glass Ceiling: Gender Spillovers in Corporate Leadership*. Santa Monica: RAND, 2011. 13pp. http://www.rand.org/pubs/working papers/WR842.html
- Metcalfe, Beverly Dawn, and Lulwa Mutlaq. "Women, Leadership and Development: Reappraising the Value of the Feminine in Leadership Theorizing in the Middle East." In *Leadership Develop-ment in the Middle East*, edited by Fouad Mimouni, and Beverley Metcalfe, 328-370. North-ampton: Edward Elgar, 2011. <u>EBSCO E-books</u>
- Sandberg, Sheryl. *Lean In: Women, Work, and the Will to Lead*. New York: Alfred A. Knopf, 2013. 228pp. (HD6054.3 .S26 2013)
- Shambaugh, Rebecca. *Leadership Secrets of Hillary Clinton*. New York: McGraw-Hill, 2010. 196pp. (HD57.7 .S54 2010)
- Stiehm, Judith Hicks. "Enlisted Women in the U.S. Army 1948-2008: A View from the Market Place." In *A Companion to Women's Military History*, edited by Barton C. Hacker and Margaret Vining, 569-599. Boston: Brill, 2012. (U21.75 .C66 2012)
- Tarr-Whelan, Linda. *Women Lead the Way: Your Guide to Stepping up to Leadership and Changing the World.* San Francisco: Berrett-Koehler, 2009. 213pp. (HD6054.3 .T37 2009)

Periodical Articles

- Ionescu, Luminita. "The Role of Women in Bureaucracies: Leadership, Democracy, and Politics." *Economics, Management and Financial Markets* 7, no. 1 (March 2012): 138-143. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Kaufman, Eric K., and Pat E. Grace. "Women in Grassroots Leadership: Barriers and Biases Experienced in a Membership Organization Dominated by Men." *Journal of Leadership Studies* 4, no. 4 (Winter 2011): 6-16. Full Text
- Salas-Lopez, Debbie. "Women Leaders Challenges, Successes, and Other Insights from the Top." *Journal of Leadership Studies* 5, no. 2 (Summer 2011): 34-42. Full Text
- Simon, Katy. "Top 10 Leadership Lessons of Effective Women Leaders." *PM. Public Management* 93, no. 1 (January/February 2011): 12-15. <u>ProQuest</u>
- Stroope, Saundra, and Bonnie Hagemann. "Women, Water, + Leadership." *T* + *D* [Training + Development] 65, no. 3 (March 2011): 50-53, 56. ProQuest

OTHER BIBLIOGRAPHIES

Andrusyszyn, Greta H., comp. *Civil-Military Relations: A Selected Bibliography*. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College Library, May 2011. 44pp. (U413 .Z92C48 2011) http://www.carlisle.army.mil/library/bibs/CivilMilitary11.pdf

- Andrusyszyn, Greta H., comp. *Officership and the Profession: A Selected Bibliography*. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College Library, August 2013. 24pp. (U413 .Z92O44 2013) http://www.carlisle.army.mil/library/bibs/Officership2013.pdf
- Andrusyszyn, Greta H., comp. *Women in the Military: A Selected Bibliography*. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College Library, August 2009. 36pp. (U413 .Z92W62 2009) http://www.carlisle.army.mil/library/bibs/women09.pdf
- Garder, Lenore K., comp. *Strategic Vision: A Selected Bibliography*. Carlisle Barracks: U.S. Army War College Library, April 2011. 28pp. (U413 .Z92S79 2011) http://www.carlisle.army.mil/library/bibs/strvis11.pdf
- Grey, Jeffrey, ed. "Professional Ethics." In *Chief of Army's Reading List*. 68-70. Duntroon, Australia: Land Warfare Studies Centre, 2012. (UA870 .L14 no. 323)
- Kemp, Barbara. *Ethical Leadership*. Annapolis: United States Naval Academy, September 2011. http://libguides.usna.edu/leadership
- Kemp, Barbara. *Ethical Philosophy*. Annapolis: United States Naval Academy, August 2012. http://libguides.usna.edu/philosophy
- U.S. Library of Congress. *African American Women in the Military and at War: A Selected Bibliography*. Washington, DC: Library of Congress. March 7, 2012. http://www.loc.gov/rr/scitech/SciRefGuides/africanamericanwomenwar.html

WEBSITES

- Carnegie Council for Ethics and International Affairs Home Page. http://www.carnegiecouncil.org/index.html
- U.S. Army War College. *Center for Strategic Leadership and Development Home Page*. http://www.csl.army.mil/
- U.S. Department of the Air Force. Air War College. *Leadership, Ethics, and Command Central Home Page* http://www.au.af.mil/au/awc/awcgate/awc-ldr.htm
- U.S. Marine Corps. *Marine Corps Center for Lessons Learned Home Page*. [restricted access] http://www.mccll.usmc.mil/
- U.S. Marine Corps University. *Lejeune Leadership Institute Home Page*. https://www.mcu.usmc.mil/lleadership/SitePages/Home.aspx
- U.S. Naval Academy. *Stockdale Center for Ethical Leadership Home Page*. http://www.usna.edu/Ethics/
- U.S. Naval War College. *Military Ethics LibGuide*. http://usnwc.libguides.com/content.php?
 pid=444595

PATHWAYS TO UPDATING RESEARCH

Current Awareness Guide:

Library guide to current resources, which features tailored RSS feeds delivering U.S. Army War College publications and other pertinent material.

Leadership, Management, and Organizational Issues

Summon Searches:

CLICK on the topics below to view the latest search results for the following topics:

Military Leadership and Women

Strategic Leadership, Military and Competencies

Strategic Military Leadership and Ethics

Strategic Military Leadership and Organizational Climate

Strategic Military Leadership and Skills

Journals with a Focus on Leadership:

Journal of Business Ethics. Available online 1987-present in <u>ProQuest</u>; 1997-present from EBSCO OmniFile.

Journal of Leadership Studies. Library print holdings begin with 2011. Also available online 2009-present from Wiley.

Journal of Military Ethics. Library print holdings begin with 2002. Also available online 2002-present from <u>Taylor & Francis</u>.

Judgment and Decision Making. Available online 2006-present in ProQuest.

Negotiation Journal. Library print holdings begin with 1996. Also available online 1997-present from Wiley; beginning with 1999 in ProQuest.